
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor                 Term:   Summer term 1 2022            Topic:  festivals 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We put the finishing touches to our 

Agricultural Challenge work at the start of 

term. In English lessons, we wrote about what 

we did as well as writing recipes. We 

practiced our measuring and cooking skills 

by making our scones and soup. All our hard 

work paid off as we won first prize overall! We 

also won first prize for our herb planters, and 

our scones and soup that were made with 

our home grown coriander. We were so 

proud of everyone for communicating really 

well with the judges. The judges loved looking 

at all of our photos and commented on how 

well the whole team worked together. We 

enjoyed seeing people from other schools in 

Berkshire (and the buffet lunch!) We were 

able to show our work to the rest of Key 

Stage 4, and to Jon and Kate. We won £200 

and a day trip on a barge. We now have lots 

of exciting trips planned, which we are 

paying for with our winnings! Please look at 

the dates and points to remember on this 

letter. There will be no charge for the trips, 

but we are hoping you can help us by 

sending packed lunches, and picking your 

child up on the dates shown.  

We were lucky enough to have a workshop 

at Pizza express where we learned about 

healthy food and were able to make and eat 

our own pizzas. They were very tasty! 

In maths, we have continued to learn about 

positional language and have been giving 

each other instructions to make our beebots 

move. We have also put on our beebot 

masks and have been giving each other 

instructions! We have also been learning to 

measure and compare height  

In maths. The students found it funny that 

some of us are taller than the staff! 

In PSHE, we been learning about the 

importance of exercise and eating well to 

keep us healthy.  

We hope you all have a lovely half term.    

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 End of term Friday 27th May 

 Monday 6th June – Start of Summer term 2.  

 Monday afternoons – trips with Wallingford class (Post 

16) park trips, Post 16 visits and games at main site.  

 8th June – trip to Thatcham lakes.  

 15th June – Bowling at Hollywood Bowl Basingstoke – 

please send a packed lunch. 

 24th June – trip to Marwell Zoo, more details to follow – 

Please send a packed lunch and pick up your child 

from school at 4.30pm 

 1st July – Crazy Golf at Victoria park. 

 8th July – day trip on a barge.  more details to follow – 

Please send a packed lunch and pick up your child 

from school at 4.30pm 

 13th July – soft drink at The Castle Pub to toast the Year 

11’s going to Post 16 

 


